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Dear Sirs; 
I am 61 years old. I have great respect for the responsibilities those in Government office carry. Thank you. 
Perhaps you could help me with this concern. 

I have researched, and used foods, herbs, and supplements for 50 years to enhance health. Millions of intelligent people 
in this land have done the same, for their personal benefit, the benefit of their employers, and the benefit of their 
country. They are healthy citizens not imposing a burden on the Health Care system. Why would a government 
consider taking away the availability of these proven, time tested foods, herbs, and supplements? 
At a time when computer enhanced research capabilities daily and weekly discover new revelations as to why foods, 
herbs, and supplements improve health, and cure disease, a politically powerful movement wants to curtail their availability 
to the health conscious consumer??????? WHY? 
Can you help me out on this question? 
Thank you for giving consideration to my question. 

Sincerely, 
Dwayne E. Russell 
Optimum Health Fitness Consulting & THE GYM 


